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8th May 2017 

 

 

 Geography GCSE Field Trips 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of the Geography GCSE your son/daughter will need to complete two field work trips 
to enable them to complete ‘Component 3’ of their course which is an exam focussing on 
applied fieldwork. The students will be required to attend the field trips to enable them to 
gain knowledge of fieldwork techniques, data collection and data interpretation on which 
they will be assessed in an exam as part of their Geography GCSE.  
 
We will be offering two field work trips in either year 10 or 11, both of which will be 
completed with the Field Studies Council who provide excellent knowledge and equipment 
which will improve your child’s experience.  
 
The first trip will be running on 3rd July 2017 to Walton and the second will be either 28th or 
29th September 2017 to Stratford, London. 
 
The total cost for both trips has been finalised at £38.00 which covers our use of the centre, 
all resources and equipment and coaches where applicable.  All payments should be made via 
ParentPay on the schools website by 23rd June 2017. 
 
Further details of the trip details will follow in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss Z Barrett  

Head of Geography 

 

 

 


